
Third Sunday after the Epiphany 
January 27, 2019 
 
 

Welcome to Pilgrim Lutheran Church! To all who have come to worship 
God, may happiness fill our hearts as we approach the throne of grace. 
 
        Pastor…… Rev. Paul Landgraf  
        Greeter……Vedabelle Kixmueller 
        Ushers……Travis Maddox and Carl Otten  
        Organist……Lois Gerschefske 
        Altar Guild…..Lois Gerschefske and Jane Kixmueller  
 

 Order of Worship…… The Order of the Morning Service, 
                                                      Page 5 in The Lutheran Hymnal  
 
 Hymns……132 “O God of God, O Light of Light”        
                        512 “O Christ, Our True and Only Light”              
                        264 “Preserve Thy Word, O Savior”               
                        294 “O Word of God Incarnate” 
  
  Sermon Text…… Luke 4:16-40 
 
 Attendance Last Sunday……20  
  

 
 
Remember Our Sick and Shut-In Members in your daily prayers; Lillian 

Hellebusch, Maxine Bossaller, Alfred Boss, Emily Niebruegge, and any 
others that may be experiencing health problems.  

 
Altar Flowers today are given by the Maddox children, grandchildren, and 

great grandchildren, in remembrance of their parent's birthdays . . . 
John (January 9) and Ruby (February 25). 
 

Serving on Altar Guild for February are Jane Kixmueller and Lisa Walsch. 
 
There will be a short meeting following the service today to discuss dates 

and volunteers for Vacation Bible School.  
 
 

 
 
 
The next choir rehearsal is scheduled for Wednesday, February 6, at 7:00 

p.m. 
 
There will be a memorial service for Carla Bossaller Saturday, February 2 at 

2:00p.m. here at Pilgrim. 
 

If you would like to volunteer to serve as church custodian for a month (or 
two) during 2019, please add your name to the time of your choice on the 
form on the bulletin board. 

 
 Would you like to give any feedback regarding the services over this past 

holiday season? Please speak to Pastor or an elder. 
 
Do you know someone who might be interested in receiving the Lord's 

Supper? Confirmation instruction can happen in a variety of ways in a 
small congregation and can easily fit with a very busy family schedule. If 
you or someone you know might be interested in receiving the wonderful 
gift of forgiveness through Jesus' body and blood, please speak to Pastor 
or an elder. 

 
The date for the Gideon's speaker will be February 10th. A door collection 
will be taken. 
 
Travis Maddox has a new phone number 573-469-1347. 
 
David Linhardt thanks you for your continued prayers as he is in the process 

of surgeries for the implant of a Deep Brain Stimulator.  His first surgery 
was January 17; the second January 24, and a third and final on January 31.  
He is home and doing well. 

 
Alaska Mission Team’s Trivia Night on February 3 at the Beaufort Lions 

Club. See the poster on the bulletin board for details. 
 
Bulletin items and information for the 2018 Year End report may be given 

to Ed Bossaller or e-mailed to ebossaller@centurytel.net 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
9:30 a.m. Bible Class &  
                               Sunday School 
 10:30 a.m.  Worship Service 
 
Next Sunday, February 3, 2019 

 
Greeters……Steve and Lisa Walsch  
Ushers……Stephen Otten and Ed Bossaller 
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